

Over 3 million visitors and 22 years of fun!

The Friends for the Fox River Trail meets quarterly and has a monthly e-newsletter.

Sign up for the newsletter by sending a note to friendsoffrt@yahoo.com
www.Friendsfrt.org

Friends FRT February 2023 newsletter

2023 officer election:

At the January meeting the following individuals were elected to these posts:

- President—Tracy Flucke
- Vice President—Mark Ernst
- Treasurer Ken Nyberg
- Secretary Becky Nyberg

Thank you to our outgoing president and vice president, Morgan and Trevor Fuller!

Events and fun galore!

At the January meeting, several 2023 events were discussed as fund raising activities. Keep your eye on the Facebook page and website for announcements of fun happenings.

Capitol Campaign:

Project spot light—We are still looking for donations to fund a new parking lot at FRT and Midway Road. Plans are for paved parking for about 15 cars, kiosk, benches, port-a-potty and a bubbler. \$60,000 is needed to complete this portion of the project.

Next quarterly meeting:

April 27, 2023 7 pm Location TBA

Trail passes:

New year, new trail pass. Get your 2023 pass from Brown County Parks but use it at all your favorite state trails in WI. \$25 annually for each person 16 and over. The passes are required if you are rolling on the trail, optional for those walking. 70% stays in Brown County to support the local trails (including plowing) the other 30% goes to WI DNR for statewide trail grants and maintenance. https://web2.myvscloud.com/wbwsc/wibrownctywt.wsc/splash.html